
 

 
 
 
 
Blackhawk Vintage Classic XXIV 

The 24th annual Blackhawk Vintage Classic will be held June 17– 19, 2016 at beautiful 
Blackhawk Farms Raceway in South Beloit, IL. This driver-friendly event offers 
phenomenal track time and is one of the best bargains in Vintage racing. The agenda 
this year includes the Trans Am B-Sedan Series, the Formula Vee Series, the Father's 
Day Scramble, the Sprite Midget Series, and the return of the Jeff Porasik / Wells Fargo 
Advisors Enduro, benefitting the Disabled American Veterans.  

The Friday night Ice Cream Social returns by popular demand, and our fantastic 
Saturday Night dinner will again be catered by Backyard Grill. Strong rumors are afloat 
that the VSCDA Grid Girls will be making an appearance as well. 

Always a driver's favorite, Blackhawk Farms has transformed itself into a fantastic 
spectator facility.  You'll be amazed at the top-shelf improvements that have made this 
familiar track even better. The track surface has been continuously improved for both 
safety and performance, and the facility has upgraded everything from the paddock 
area to the bathrooms/showers and the concession area. A new favorite is a covered 
observation deck that allows near-360 degree viewing of the track from on high. Bring 
your friends and family and introduce them to our great club and great hobby. And 
remember, there are few Father's Day gifts as fun and memorable as noon touring laps 
with VSCDA. 

As always, gate proceeds go to the great work that the Shriners do in the community, 
for children's hospitals. 

Please join us at Blackhawk Farms and support our club, the Shriners, and the Disabled 
American Veterans while having a blast. 


